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Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

From: Michael Jon Olson <michaeljon@hamlinemidway.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 2, 2018 11:17 AM
To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Melissa Cortes
Subject: HMC Support for Wheeler Street Sidewalk Project

Dear Councilmember Henningson, 
  
Hamline Midway Coalition strongly supports the Wheeler Street Sidewalk Project which will complete the 
sidewalk on the west side of Wheeler between Thomas Avenue and University Avenue.   
  
As you know, many Hamline Midway residents use Wheeler to walk to the Midtown YMCA, a local daycare, 
the Green Line LRT, and several other destinations.  At present, due to the lack of a complete sidewalk, 
pedestrians must share the roadway with cars and trucks, which is not safe.   
  
Thank you for your support of this project.   
  
Sincerely,  
  
Michael Jon Olson 
Executive Director 
Hamline Midway Coalition 
651-494-7682 
  
  
  


